
 

  
 
 
 

01/17/2023 
 
Federal Communications Commission                                             
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This application by Multi-Tech Systems, Inc. is a Change of Identification request for a new FCC ID as 
stipulated in 47CFR 2.933(b) for presently authorized equipment.  
 
The new application has its own brand name and FCC ID number AU792U22F10870 for the purpose of 
marketing.  The original grant to the Murata radio module FCC ID: VPYLBAA0QB1SJ with an approval date 
of 06/15/2021 will remain in effect.   
 
There is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction with the afore mentioned radio module, and 
the documents on file with FCC from the original certification remain unchanged and continue to be 
valid.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 

                    
   
 
Signature  Date 01/17/2023 
 
Name: Tim Gunn  
Title: Director of Certifications and Product Support 


